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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 8:59 AM


To: Maria Rea; Garwin Yip


Subject: Schedule for your review


Maria,


Attached is an excel spreadsheet with a proposed ROCON staffing schedule. It's the first tab. I think this


shows more detail than what we need to share up to Paul, but I want to get your feedback on dates and then I


can copy this down to something more streamlined.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

